
University Sustainability Committee 

April 19, 2018 

Members Present: 



iv. Athletics is having a cleanup day on Saturday, April 215t, starting at the 
Mitchell Center and working down Old Shell Road. 

2. Open Floor: Bill Guess reported that Airbus wants to donate coffee grounds to be 
used in the campus garden. 
Marie McElyea, President of the Student Sustainability Committee, will be graduating 
in May 2018. Dr. Harrell and the committee thanked her for all of her hard work. Marie 
announced that Sally Hoffman will be taking over as President of the Student 
Sustainability Committee. 

Subcommittee Updates: 
William Guess reported: The purchase and installation of a baler on campus has 
been put on hold for the time being. It was determined that it would cause 

would on 


